
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, KOHIMA COLLEGE 

KOHIMA: NAGALAND 

NO.KCK/NOTICE/2010/             Dated: Kohima, the 17th September, 2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

 It is hereby notified to all concerned that classes shall be suspended 

tomorrow (18/09/2024) as a precautionary measure as insecticide has been 

sprayed in the Teachers’ Common room and the Vice Principal’s office today. 

Therefore, the faculty meeting scheduled to be held at 10:30 AM on 18/09/2024 

is hereby postponed to 19/09/2024 at 10:30 AM.  

 However, all the teaching faculty members are hereby requested to witness 

and cheer the football match of our college team at 1:30 PM at the IG Stadium. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                  (DR. VITSOSIE VUPRU) 

                                                                                                 Principal  

                                                                               Kohima College, Kohima 
 


